
"Shirley Strum Kenny" 
<skenny@notes.cc.sunysb.edu
> 

10/17/2002 02:34 PM

To "Torre,F.Jason" <FTORRE@NOTES.CC.SUNYSB.EDU>

cc

bcc

Subject Invitation

I want to invite you and a guest to an Open House celebrating the new 
Sunwood. The date is October 27, between 1:30 and 5:30 pm at Sunwood 
(90 Mt. Grey Road in Old Field).
Since parking is limited, shuttle bus service will be provided from 
the SAC loop. A bus will leave every half hour beginning at 1:30 pm. 
The last bus will return from Sunwood at 5:30 pm.
Please RSVP by October 22 by email ( confevents@notes.cc.sunysb.edu ) 
or by phone (631-632-6320). Include in the RSVP if you plan to use 
the shuttle service.

Shirley Strum Kenny
President 


